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Good Afternoon Zach,

BL-24-00001 Sligmann has satisfied all questions regarding the property’s septic and well. Thank you
for alerting us there is no well or septic and that all structures have vacated the property. All
requirements for the Boundary Line adjustment have been satisfied with Public Health.

If there are other questions or concerns please let us know.

Regards,

Melissa Schumaier, B.S., R.S. Environmental Health Specialist 2 (she/her/hers)

P:509.962.7009 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: melissa.schumaier@co.kittitas.wa.us
Kittitas County Public Health Department
507 N. Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926

www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health

Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey

Public Health

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.
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